
 
 

18 September 2019 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

As part of our geography topic ‘My Community’ for this half term, 

we are looking at different areas in our community. We have 

looked at woodlands and are aiming to take the children around 

Woolley Woods to learn about orienteering and compasses.  

 

We are going to walk to Woolley Woods to do to a Halloween 

Autumn walk and look at features of a compass. This will take place 

on the afternoon of 24th October to complete our community topic. 

 

We are setting off at 1:15pm and will arrive back at 2:30pm; so the 

trip will take place during school time. Please make sure your child 

is dressed appropriately for the trip with sensible footwear and 

coats. If the weather is exceptionally bad on the day of the walk, 

we will look to arrange it for another day. Uniform is to be worn. 

 

We are in need of a small amount of parent volunteers, so please 

let your child’s teacher know if you would like to come so you can 

support a small group of children. In the event that the trip is very 

popular we will pull volunteer names out of a hat. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Year 1 team 
 
 

 

 

 


